l Iaverland O
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LIFESTYLE GROUP

February 13, 2019

Dan Serrano, Chairman
Environmental Planning Commission
City of Albuquerque

600 Second Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Dear Mr. Serrano,

The purpose of this letter is to provide authorization to Consensus Planning and
Hartman + Majewski Design Group to act as our agents on behalf of La Vida Llena
(owner of the property) for all requests related to the proposed expansion at 10501
Lagrima Del Oro NE. This includes an Administrative Amendment that will be submitted
to the City Planning Director and a subsequent Major Site Plan Amendment to the
Environmental Planning Commission (EPC).

Sincerely,

At o

E. DeAnn Eaton
Chief Executive Officer
Haverland Carter Lifestyle Group

10701 Montgomery Blvd. NE + Suite F + Albuquerque, New Mexico 87111 * (505) 291-3294 * Fax (505) 291-3199

Tomorrow never looked so good



